Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 8:36 AM

To: 'John Lucio'

Cc: Conner, Anne P; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO0003196 Brush Street - Request for Extension
John,

Your request for the new submittal dates of August 7 and August 31, 2017 for the reports listed below is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: John Lucio [mailto:John.Lucio@erm.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 5:34 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: Conner, Anne P <APB1@pge.com>

Subject: RO0003196 Brush Street - Request for Extension

Hi Keith,

Consistent with the voicemails that | left you on Monday 3 July and Wednesday 5 July, | would like to request an
extension for the Brush Street reports scheduled to be submitted on 5 July 2017 (monitoring well and soil vapor point
installation) and 31 July 2017 (ISCO pilot test implementation). We are still awaiting the completion of surveying of the
new monitoring points and injection points, which is scheduled for the week of 17 July 2017. In addition, we would like
to complete the first monthly performance monitoring event for the ISCO pilot study, which is also scheduled for the
week of 17 July 2017, for inclusion in the pilot study implementation report. Based on this, we would like to request
submittal dates of 7 August 2017 for the well and soil vapor probe installation report and 31 August 2017 for the ISCO
Pilot Test Implementation Report.

Please contact me with any questions and thank you for your consideration.
Thanks,

John Lucio
Program Director

ERM
1277 Treat Boulevard, Suite 500
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Tel: +01 925 482 3222 (direct line)
Tel: +01 925 946 0455 (switchboard)
Mobile: +01 925 623 4453
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